
PORT AND HARBOR ADVISORY COMMISSION UNAPPROVED 
REGULAR MEETING 
SEPTEMBER 25, 2024 
 
 
 10.C. Tariff Edits for 2025 
  Memorandum from Port Director as backup 
 
Chair Siekaniec introduced the item by reading of the title and deferred to Port Director Hawkins. Mr. Hawkins 
explained that the largest change to the tariff was in regards to insurance for vessels, noting that the limits for 
commercial vessels has been changed to $1 million, whereas the limit for all other vessels is $300,000. There 
was brief discussion regarding moorage, the right to deny access to vessels who don’t have insurance, and the 
work skiff exemption.  
 
FRIEND/ZEISET MOVED TO AMEND THE EFFECTIVE BEGINNING DATE OF THE WORK SKIFF EXEMPTION TO 
JANUARY 1, 2026. 
 
There was no further discussion. 
 
VOTE: NON-OBJECTION: UNANIMOUS CONSENT.  
 
Motion carried.  
 
SHAVELSON/ZEISET MOVED TO FORWARD TO HOMER CITY COUNCIL THE ANNUAL PORT TARIFF #1 CHANGES 
REFLECTED IN THE SEPTEMBER 18, 2024 MEMORANDUM FROM STAFF ALONG WITH THE AMENDMENT TO THE 
EFFECTIVE DATE OF THE WORK SKIFF EXEMPTION.  
 
There was no further discussion. 
VOTE: NON-OBJECTION: UNANIMOUS CONSENT. 
 
Motion carried.  
 
11. INFORMATIONAL MATERIALS 
 
 11.A. September 2024 Port Operations Report 
  August 2024 Statistics 
 
 11.B. September City Manager’s Report to Council 
 
  CM’s Report for September 9, 2024 
  CM’s Report for September 23, 2024 
 
12. COMMENTS OF THE AUDIENCE (3 minute time limit) 
 
13. COMMENTS OF THE CITY STAFF 
 
14. COMMENTS OF THE MAYOR 
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